
Live, learn and grow together 

 

SUNDON PARK JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Kinross Crescent, Luton, Bedfordshire, LU3 3JU 
Telephone: 01582 571619/Fax: 01582 508508 

Headteacher: Mrs J Wightman 
 

  
 

14th March 2018 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Easter Sports Club April 2018 
 
Mr Osborne will be running a sports club during the Easter holidays from 3rd – 6th April (4 
days only). 
 
The club will run from 10am-3pm and will involve participation in different team sports. 
Children will require a packed lunch for the session. 
 
The charge will be £7.50 per pupil per day. Children can attend as many days as they wish, 
however, spaces are limited so they will be issued on a first come first served basis. We can 
only accept pupils who are registered at our school. We are requesting full payment by 
Wednesday 28th March.  
 
Payment can be made through our cashless system or it can be sent into the school office in 
a sealed envelope. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
J Wightman 
Headteacher 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
14th March 2018 

Easter Sports Club April 2018 
 
Child’s Name:………………………………………………………………..Class:………………. 
 
I would like to reserve a place for my child on the following days and enclose full payment of 
£7.50 per day 
 
 
W/C 3/4/18    Tuesday           Wednesday                Thursday                Friday 
                        (Please tick day/s required) 
 
Signed:…………………………………………………………………………Date:……………… 
 Parent / Carer 


